

Acting Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins B.Ed NPQH

'A caring school where every child matters' (OFSTED)

Newburgh Primary School

Kipling Avenue Warwick CV34 6LD

Telephone: 01926 775453 Facsimile: 01926 775438

Email: admin2325@welearn365.com



Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

This half term, each class will be learning about 'Protective Behaviours' in their PSHE lessons. This is a comprehensive programme created by the Warwickshire Education Safeguarding Service. The 'Taking Care' scheme aims to teach children about feeling safe and building networks of support they can use if they don't feel safe.

We will be talking about using safe language, how our body lets us know if we are not feeling safe, safe and unsafe secrets, the importance of children learning the scientific names of their body parts and building a safe support network to talk with.

Please do not hesitate to speak to me should you have any concerns or questions about the programme.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Snell

PSHE Coordinator

















